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Oregon agencies and the Legislature have not acted with sufficient urgency to reduce 

Oregon’s GHG emissions. It is urgent that global GHG emissions be reduced to net 

zero 

as soon as possible. Oregon and a few other states can lead the way, as they have 

historically on many environmental issues. In the recent past both major political 

parties in Oregon supported environmental protection. The amendment points to the 

need for a stable climate. 


